1398 CARROLLTON CROSSING DRIVE KERNERSVILLE, NC 27284 (336) 904-0300 MATTHEW L. DOLGE • EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Tuesday's meeting about NCCARE360 with Unite Us was a huge success! Thanks to Morgan, Kimberly and the team for travelling to Kernersville and presenting to Healthy Opportunities of the Piedmont. For those unable to attend, we will post a summary to our website located at: www.ptrc.org/healthyops

They were also kind enough to visit Guilford County and conduct another presentation to another group we support on Thursday. I hope they can make the January 29 event in Rockingham County materialize, as planned.

We want to be sure everyone schedules our next meeting for Healthy Opportunities of the Piedmont, to be held on Tuesday, February 5, at 3:00pm.